
Direc&ons for the Owl Prowl 
 
Two owl prowls will be held on Wednesday, Nov. 5; and Monday, 
Nov. 10. They both start at 6 pm. Participation is limited to 15/night.  
 
You must preregister for Nov. 5 or 10 by emailing 
senecarocksaudubon@gmail.com with your name, number in party, 
phone, email, and preferred date. You will receive a confirmation and 
also a notice if there is a postponement due to weather.   
 
Heading south of Shippenville on Rt. 208, turn left onto Roberts Hill 
Road near the Shippen Inn. Continue until the State Gamelands 
parking lot on the right. It’s situated above the road. Watch for a 
Seneca Rocks Audubon event sign.  
 
Dress warmly! We will try to car pool to reduce the number of 
vehicles travelling along the owl prowl route.  
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